

# SIERRA NEVADA UNIT, WBCCI

UNIT NEWSLETTER VOL 26 #10 OCTOBER 2001



The September Meeting was held at The Station Grill and Rotissarie in Carson City. We discussed business and had a good time. The Leippers, the Burnhams, Damoths, Barrons, Wights, Fred Hersey, Elenere Amidon, and Dianne Leipper were there. Lots of food and conversation were enjoyed. Because of the large group, individual meal bills were not available, so we had to divvy up the bill ourselves. This caused some concern, so we will notify people ahead of time at future meetings.

The October meeting will be a luncheon at the Airport Plaza at 11:30 AM on Sunday, October 14th. For groups of 10 or more there will be only one check with 15% added, so we will have to split up the bill. It should be a fun luncheon. The election of officers for the coming year will be held at this meeting. The list of nominees is posted at the end of this newsletter. Call Diane Leipper (972-9392) if you plan to join us, or for more information. Those of you who have not paid your dues please bring them to Steve at the luncheon or send by mail.

## OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES

#### **Birthdays**

Darrell Barron October 25 Raphael Gamboa October 24

### **Anniversaries**

Unless I missed someone, there were no new brides in October in our group.

Ethel Sandell has been in the hospital. She is now staying with her son in Dayton.

#### For Sale

1988 Excella 32' Airstream trailer, new carpet and tires, solar panels with 5000 watt inverter. 1990 GMC Suburban, 454 Engine. 825-6566.

Vintage 1959 Airstream Land Yacht, 22' single axle. Double bed, AC, heater, refrigerator, stove, new flooring, good tires. Nice trailer for tight spaces. \$4500 867-3880.

Nominees for election October 2001 President - Fred Hersey 1st Vice President - Marge Grosch 2nd Vice President - Don Damoth Secretary - Ann Hersey	Treasurer - Steve Burnham Director (1 yr term) - Diane Leipper Director (2 yr term) - Eleanore Amidon Director (3 yr term) - Len Paul Immediate Past President - Dale Grosch
The newsletter was done again this month by D	on and Mary Lou Damoth, filling in for Steve and Frank until

The newsletter was done again this month by Don and Mary Lou Damoth, filling in for Steve and Frank until a permanent replacement volunteers. We will be leaving in a couple of weeks to head south for the winter, so Marge & Dale Grosch will be doing the newsletter starting in November.